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ITEM 1.01  ENTRY INTO A MATERIAL DEFINITIVE AGREEMENT.

         On March 23, 2006, Emerson Radio Corp. (the "Company") and its Chief
Financial Officer, Guy A. Paglinco, entered into an agreement (the "Agreement")
setting forth their respective rights and obligations in the event that Mr.
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Paglinco's employment relationship with the Company ends for any reason.

         In summary, the Agreement provides that

         (i) if Mr. Paglinco's employment with the Company is terminated for
Cause (as such term is defined in the Agreement) or upon his death, the Company
is required to pay Mr. Paglinco (a) his base salary earned but unpaid through
the date of employment termination, (b) reimbursement for unused sick days and
vacation days, and (c) any amounts vested under any Company compensation plan or
program (collectively, the "Accrued Obligations");

         (ii) if Mr. Paglinco's employment with the Company is terminated
without Cause or as a result of his permanent disability, the Company is
required to pay Mr. Paglinco, (a) subject to his execution of a general release,
in equal installments over a period of a year, (x) an aggregate amount equal to
his annual base salary on the date of termination and (y) healthcare
continuation payments and (b) the Accrued Obligations; and

         (iii) if Mr. Paglinco resigns as Chief Financial Officer, the Company
is obligated to pay the Accrued Obligations to Mr. Paglinco and, subject to his
execution of a general release, to enter into a one year consulting agreement
with him under which Mr. Paglinco will provide consulting services to the
Company and the Company, in consideration therefor, will (a) pay to him in
installments an amount equal to his annual base salary on the date of
termination of employment and (b) reimburse him for certain healthcare
continuation payments.

In addition, if Mr. Paglinco's employment is terminated by the Company without
Cause or as a result of his permanent disability, or if Mr. Paglinco resigns,
all stock options granted to Mr. Paglinco under the 2004 Employee Stock
Incentive Plan will vest.

ITEM 9.01.  FINANCIAL STATEMENTS AND EXHIBITS.

         (d)      Exhibits

         Exhibit 10.1 - Agreement between Emerson Radio and Guy A. Paglinco,
dated March 23, 2006.

                                      -2-

                                    SIGNATURE

         Pursuant to the requirements of the Securities Exchange Act of 1934,
the Registrant has duly caused this report to be signed on its behalf by the
undersigned hereunto duly authorized.

                                    EMERSON RADIO CORP.

                                    By: /s/ Guy A. Paglinco
                                       ---------------------------
                                        Name:  Guy A. Paglinco
                                        Title: Vice President and
                                               Chief Financial Officer
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Dated:  March 29, 2006

                                      -3-

Edgar Filing: EMERSON RADIO CORP - Form 8-K

3


